
Quick Profile 
Name: Pat Finlen, CGCS 
Employer: Bayonet & Black Horse Golf Courses 
Position: Director of Golf Course Maintenance 
Years in the Golf Business: 20 
Previous Employment: Lake Quivira Golf & CC 
Education: BS Business Administration 
GCSANC Work or Interests: GCS ANC Director of 
Research and Membership 
Other Organizations: GCSAA Chapter Relations 
Committee 
Family: Wife Denise, Daughter Jennifer (22), Son Nicholas 
(10) 
Interests Outside of Golf: Hiking 
Favorite Vacation: Montana and the Northwest 
Favorite Course to Play: I like them all! Mountain golf is 

probably my favorite. 
Course You'd Like to Visit: The Old Course 
Strangest Thing You've Witnessed On The Golf Course: 
The President of the United States (Clinton) taking a leak 
next to a busy street. 
What You'd Be Doing If You Weren't Involved With Golf: 
Sales or working for a park. 

Membership Report From May 16 
Board of Directors Meeting 
By Patrick Finlen, CGCS 
James Bambino McCloud Golf Course Retired 
Scott E. Carrier San Geronimo GC Class A " 
Joel Erickson CordeValle Golf Club Class B / 
Chanaan Fasanello San Geronimo GC Class C 
Tom Franco Hunter Golf Affiliate 
Chris Flynn Links At Spanish Bay Class B 
Brad R. Griffing Poppy Ridge Associate 
Jean La Due City of San Jose Class A Life 
Chris Mains Spring Valley GC Class B 
Tom Marchese Pebble Bech Golf Links Associate 
David Murphy Western Farm Service Affiliate 
John Redmond Almaden Country Club Class A 
Allan Schlothauer Sierra Pacific Turf Supply Class A Life 

D i d You K n o w ? ? ? 
In a 1948 salary survey the salary range for a superintendent was 
between $225 and $450 per month. In 1949 the average budget for 
18 holes was $40,000. 
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Hunter Golf specializes in helping superintendents upgrade their courses with top-of-the-tine retrofit 

equipment. And we're ready to work within your time frame - whether it's five months or five years. 

Switch out a few inefficient heads and replace them with reliable Hunter rotors. Add Hunter field 

controllers with a two-mile maintenance radio when your budget allows. Or implement Hunter central 

control in affordable stages. Your Hunter Golf distributor can evaluate your current system and work out 

a realistic renovation plan. Give us a call today! 

Authorized Hunter Gaff Distributor 
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